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Chair Marsh and honorable committee members - my name is David Oakley Wilson 

and I have lived in Eugene for over 60 of my 75 years.  We raised kids here and our 

kids will be raising theirs here too.  I consider it not only fiscally responsible, but 

morally required that we do all we can to make their lives both safer and better, and 

that the Clean Technology Leadership  bill is an opportunity to take a strong stride in 

that direction.  I strongly urge you to support it for our generation and the generations 

to follow. 

 

David O Wilson 


